
 

THURSDAY, 

2/20/2020 
OLD MILL SOUTH  
6th Grade Parent Night 

Parents, please bring your incoming sixth graders and join us on 

Thursday, February 20th, 2020 at 6 pm in our cafeteria for an Old 

Mill Middle School South information night.  We will be going over 

the course registration sheets, so bring your questions.  This is a 

great opportunity to meet your counselor and learn about your 

new school.  Please join us! 

 

Save the Date! 

──── 

Learn about 

encore course 

offerings 

──── 

Parents, 

guardians, and 

students 

welcome! 

──── 

Bring questions! 

──── 

Get to know your 

new school! 

OLD MILL MIDDLE 

SOUTH 

620 Patriot Lane 

Millersville, MD 21108 

410-969-7000 

 

February 20th, 2020 

 


